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Welcome Mr. Monson! 
 
Please help us give a warm welcome to our new 
Assistant Site Supervisor, Anakin Monson! Mr. Monson 
previously worked for the College Wood Elementary ESE 
program as their head kid counselor for the past year. 
For the last three summers, he has worked at The 
Summer Experience summer camp. Mr. Monson is 
excited to come back to the elementary school that he 
attended as a child to help oversee a new generation of 
Orchard Park students. A passionate reader and singer, 
he hopes that the kids will come to enjoy the energy he 
plans to bring to the program. Orchard Park ESE is very 
excited to have Anakin as part of our team! 
 
 
 
Vote For Your Clubs! 
 
Orchard Park ESE offers four sets of different club 
activities for the kids to choose from. These switch 
every 10 weeks throughout the school year. For three 
out of four ten weeks, the kids are able to vote for 
clubs they want to see at our ESE program. This time 
around, the children were able to pick their top choices 
from a student questionnaire. We allowed the children 
to bring the form home over the weekend to work on 
with their parents. When these were given to the 
children, so many were excited to be able to voice 
their opinion on what clubs we should offer!  
 
Our program is always looking for different club ideas from the children and parents. If you or your child 
have an idea, please let us know. We are always so excited to hear your opinion! Thank you all for 
having your children participate in this. We are looking forward to our new clubs starting on October 
21st.  


